Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 11:57 AM

To: ‘Ashley Ager'

Cc: Littrell, Kyle

Subject: RE: Closure Request Perla Negra CTB/1RP-5275
Attachments: DHR Closure Final Perla Negra CTB-1RP-5275.pdf
Ms. Ager,

The NMOCD has reviewed and accepts the closure request for the Perla Negra CTB (1RP-5275) release.

Note: this determination by the Qil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should future
information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the environment. Furthermore, it does
not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

Thanks for your time and attention remediating this release,

Best,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Ashley Ager <aager@I|tenv.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 8:54 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: [EXT] FW: Closure Request Perla Negra CTB/1RP-5275

Hello,



A closure request was originally submitted by XTO on February 11, 2019 to NMOCD for the Perla Negra CTB (1RP-5275).
This occurred at the time Christina Hernandez was leaving NMOCD. The request was resubmitted to District 1 on
February 11, 2019, but no response has been received. Can you please check on the status of this report and review it
for closure?

Thank You,
Ashley

Ashley Ager
Vice President of Regional Offices

(970) 385-1096 office
(970) 946-1093 mobile

From: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 10:48 AM

To: Adrian Baker <abaker@ltenv.com>

Subject: Automatic reply: Closure Request Perla Negra CTB/1RP-5275

All,
As Friday, February 8, 2019, | will no longer be employed at NMOCD. Please send all correspondence to:

emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us

Kind regards,

Christina Hernandez

From: Adrian Baker <abaker@Itenv.com>

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 9:47 AM

To: christina.hernandez@state.nm.us; jamos@blm.gov; dmckinne@blm.gov

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Ashley Ager <aager@Itenv.com>
Subject: Closure Request Perla Negra CTB/1RP-5275

All,

Attached is the closure report for the Perla Negra CTB/1RP-5275. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact myself or Kyle Littrell at XTO.

Thank you



Adrian Baker

:7 Project Geologist/Office Manager
432.894.5641 cell

LT Environmental, Inc. 432.704.5178 direct
R 3300 N “A” Street, Building 1, Unit 103, Midland, TX 79705
www.ltenv.com
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